
         

 

 

Abu Huraira told of hearing God's messenger say, “There should be no taking of omens, but the 

best type is the good omen."  He was asked what a good omen was and replied, “A good word which 

one of you hears." (Bukhari and Muslim.) 
   
 

 

 

Meeting Etiquettes and Reminders: 

 
1. Sincerity to Allah the Almighty, by renewing our Intentions, in attendance, Unity and giving 

opinions. 

2. Have a positive outlook and optimistic sentiment towards the UMA and its future. 

3. Our Unity, Brotherhood and Sisterhood are of utmost importance.  

4. Follow and keep to the discussion of the UMA Program. 

5. Due to the limited time, please make your suggestions and opinions short and concise.  

(1 minute each person) 

6. Due to the limited time, please avoid repetition of opinions, comments and statements made by 

others.  

7. Please respect others while they are talking and refrain from talking or interrupting anyone 

while speaking.  

8. Please raise your hand if you wish to speak or give your opinion and wait for permission. 

9. Be respectful of the opinions of others. Although we may differ in our approach, we all share 

the same concerns and aim to achieve the same goals.  

10. Please SWITCH OFF your phones or place them on silent during the meeting.   

11. Feel free to share your feedback and opinions, openly and freely, any time via the feedback, on 

any of the presentations, link: https://www.uma.org.au/sm24 

12. At the end of the meeting, please share your general feedback on the meeting via this  

link: https://www.uma.org.au/gsm24 

 

 

We appreciate your Cooperation and Understanding 

https://www.uma.org.au/sm24
https://www.uma.org.au/gsm24

